
April 19, 2024

Mr. Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE,  

Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  Tariff Submittal – General Rate Case - Island Disposal, Inc. G-154, Revised Tariff No. 9. Revised 

Tariff Pages. Please do not re-docket TG-240177 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

Please find attached replacement tariff pages for the above named docket.  The replacement tariff pages 

reflect changes agreed upon during Staff’s audit of this general rate case. 

We appreciate the Commission’s consideration in this matter. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 448-6954, or at 

brian.vandenburg@wasteconnections.com. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Vandenburg 

Pricing Analyst  
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